Selectmen’s Meeting

Town of Bowdoin, Maine
07/19/2021

Present were:
Marc Bernier
Brad Totten

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance

Administrative:

Other Business:
Wendall Card, Jr. was in, informing that the salt and sand has been delivered.

Perry Skelton came in to complained that John Pride (neighbor) was doing work in his storage building.
Advised the Code’s Officer to review the building in accordance to the approval of the Planning Building.

Code’s Officer inspected the property and there was someone there doing repair work, did not see and boats.

Adjournment at 7:45pm, Marc made a motion to adjourn, Brad seconded the vote, it was unanimous and
meeting adjourned.



